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Sally Munk

From: Airport Developments <Airport.Developments@AirservicesAustralia.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 14 October 2020 11:28 AM
To: Jessica Fountain
Cc: Sally Munk; Airspace Protection; ANAA.Corro@casa.gov.au
Subject: HPE CM: RE: Notice of Exhibition – Cleanaway's Western Sydney Energy and 

Resource Recovery Centre (SSD-10395) [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Record Number: DOC2020/0844268

Hi Jessica, 
 
Airservices will require the proponent to provide a plume rise assessment for this application. More information on 
plume rise assessments can be found on CASA website under plume rise assessment: 
https://www.casa.gov.au/rules-and-regulations/changing-rules/casr-regulatory-structure/casr-part-139-
aerodromes\ 
 
Please also submit an application to CASA for plume rise assessment. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
WILLIAM ZHAO 
Advisor Airport Development 
Direct (03) 9339 2182 
Email airport.developments@airservicesaustralia.com  
Tower Road, Melbourne Airport, Tullamarine VIC 3043 

 

 
 

CAUTION: This e-mail is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not disclose or use the information contained 

in it. If you have received this e-mail in error, please tell us immediately by return e-mail and delete the document.  
 
 

From: Jessica Fountain <Jessica.Fountain@planning.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 1 October 2020 3:33 PM 
To: Airport Developments <Airport.Developments@AirservicesAustralia.com> 
Cc: Sally Munk <Sally.Munk@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Notice of Exhibition – Cleanaway's Western Sydney Energy and Resource Recovery Centre (SSD-10395) 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment has received an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for 
Cleanaway's Western Sydney Energy and Resource Recovery Centre (SSD-10395). 
 
The EIS will be publicly exhibited from 6/10/2020 to 16/11/2020 . 

The EIS can be viewed on the Department’s Major Projects website at 
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/25896 from 6/10/2020. If you wish to view the 
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documents prior to this date, you will need to register an agency account on the Major Projects site. A User Guide is 
attached for your reference. 
 
The Department invites you to advise on the proposal, including advice on recommended conditions by 16/11/2020. 

For more information on energy from waste, how the Department assesses these types of proposals and 
some frequently asked questions, please visit www.planning.nsw.gov/Energy-from-waste. 
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact Sally Munk on (02) 9274 6431 or at sally.munk@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Regards 
 
Jess Fountain 
DA Coordinator 
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The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional 
custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our 
work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and 
economically. 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
 


